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Ref: HRL/shd 
 
23rd April 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re. Parent Forum – Tuesday 7th May 6pm – 7pm 
 
Thank you to all those that were able to attend our Parent Forum meeting in March.  Your contributions are 
always highly valued and the views shared allow us to shape school policies to meet the needs of all our 
students.  
 
Our next Parent Forum session will be taking place on Tuesday 7th May from 6.00pm – 7.00pm online 
using GoogleMeet.  This meeting will focus on some ideas our student council team will be discussing this 
half-term regarding our teaching and learning strategy and the students’ learning experiences in the 
classroom. There will also be an opportunity to discuss other areas of the school and to answer questions 
towards the end of the session. 
 
If you are planning to attend this Parent Forum meeting, please complete the short online reply slip here by 
Friday 3rd May. We will then send out the Google Meet link on the day of the session. 
 
We will be holding a Parent Forum every half term and anyone is welcome to attend. Please see below for 
the date of our last session this academic year for your diaries: 
 

 Tuesday 18th June 2024 
 
I look forward to seeing some of you on Tuesday 7th May. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Helen Russell 
 
Helen Russell 
Assistant Headteacher 
The Thomas Alleyne Academy 
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